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What’s Happening Now at the Town Clerk’s Office: 

 

2020 Dog Licensing is Happening now: 

Please remember to license your dogs for 2020. Due to the circumstances of COVID-19 we are waiving 

any late fee for your 2020 Dog license that would incur starting July 1st; but please remember to license 

your dog as soon as possible. 

 

Please go to the Town of Milford website to pay for your dog license: www.milfordma.gov or you can 

send in your payment by mail: 

 https://www.milfordma.gov/sites/milfordma/files/uploads/dog_license_form_0.pdf 

 

Make sure to take part in our TOP DOG contest! Submit a photo of your dog (email a picture to 

MLaughlin@townofmilford.com).  The winner will receive a free license for 2021 and a goodie bag. 

 

Due to COVID-19, there is no current Rabies Clinic scheduled. 
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